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Dear Governor Newsom, 

I commend you on your decision of 13 March 2019 to sign an executive order establishing an official moratorium on executions in California. Your action has gained widespread international attention and has filled the abolitionist community and beyond with inspiration. It has highlighted that positive human rights change is readily-achievable when political leaders and government officials are prepared to take such brave steps and show leadership in this direction. 
It is just a matter of time before the world rids itself of the death penalty – the ultimate cruel, inhuman and degrading punishment. I look forward to California joining the other twenty US states that have abolished the death penalty, setting the example for many other states and countries to follow. 

It is with this hope that I encourage you to do everything within your power to secure the commutation of all existing death sentences in California and ensure that this cruel punishment is abolished once and for all.

Sincerely yours,

(Naam, adres)
